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· Meeting at Las Palapas in City of Windcrest was called into order with 12 members and 2 visitors 

in attendance. 
 

· Summer Conference 2013, set for League City, AACPA has 4 scholarships which are designed to 
support members with registration fees.  If you know of worthy members please send email to 
Paul Gonzales to request scholarship.  Criteria for consideration will be based on need, meeting 
attendance, and minimum 1 year membership for consideration. 
 

· 40th Anniversary Crime Prevention Association will take place in 2015; our region is actively 
seeking Hotel bids, Sponsors and door prize donations.  We would ask members to submit ideas 
and recommendations for fund raisers.   
 

· The Windcrest Police Department will be hosting a Glock Basic Armor School, June 6, 13 from 8-
5pm, interested individuals should register at Register@ Glock.com, under the Training tab.  
POC is Officer Troy Fackelman, Windcrest Police Department:  tfackelman@windcrest-tx.gov  
 

· Thank you to guest Speaker Carrie D. Wilcoxson, for providing valuable resources and 
information on nurturing professional relationships with social service agencies that are critical 
when dealing with Domestic type calls.  Carrie can be reached at: 
carriedwilcoxson@HANDSONLIFECOACHING.COM 
 

·   Next Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association meeting is scheduled to take place at the El 
Tropicano Hotel, downtown San Antonio, which is being considered as a venue for the 40th 
Anniversary Conference.  More information will be posted as it becomes available. 
 
 
 


